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March 31, 2020  2:40 p.m. 

 

Dear Illini West Students, Staff and Families, 

 
Under the direction of Governor Pritzker school facilities will be closed through the month of 
April.  The facility may be closed, but we will continue teaching and learning under the Remote 
Learning Plan. 
 
Please continue to visit the Illini West website for the most up-to-date information. 
 
 
Kim Schilson, Superintendent 
 

 


